APPENDIX 6

Tucker Fa!e
- "
From: _
Sent: 12 June 2018 18:22
To: Licensing Mailbox
Subject: FW: Application for extension to Nadees, Findern.
Categories: Faye
Amended.

Ref the extension to Nadees license.
My objections are,

1. To the noise levels that will be created by the outside activities, mostly live and
recorded music. We already suffer from the current arrangements where although
the noise levels are not overly great the constant drumming and the constant
thumping music rhythm that takes place during wedding receptions can be very
annoying.

2. On occasions the excessive speed of some guests leaving the events along Willington
Road past the playing field entrance. On one occasion leaving tyre marks in the road
by excessive acceleration.

Possibly a solid sound barrier along the perimeter of the property facing the
allotments would alleviate some of the noise.

I have no objection to the range of activities that are being applied for only the two
points above. | have read the assurances about the noise levels but without doubt these
will be very annoying.

Regards
John Walls



